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From: Harriet Slive <hws@slivelaw.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 5:46 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Submission of written testimony, thank you
Attachments: Written testimony September 2021.pdf

September 13, 2021 
To the Ohio Redistricting Commission:  
The democratic and fair spirit of America requires transparency, inclusion and 
rejection of the map in front of you. There are plenty of better maps available already! 
I speak for many!! 
Harriet W. Slive 
South Euclid, OH 
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